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Bangor Women’s Golf Club 
Monthly Meeting 
August 28, 2014 

Members Present: 
Marlene Viger  Judy Richard   Beverly Dubay   
Marilyn Rice   Kathy Constantine  Karen Bamford 
Janet Anderson  Claudette Amoroso  Brenda Crosby 
Kathy Anderson  Gwen Archambault  Diane Herring 
Sandy Meehan  Gloria Attenweiler  Liz Coffin  
Louise Shindler  Linda Libby   Nancy Hart 
Anne Pooler   Carole Cook   Shirley Kile 
Jean Young   Janice White   Dottie Cerbone 
Darthea Tilley  Yukiko Bigney  Vi Kemp 
Sandi Bourgoin  Marilyn Hughes  Evelyn Bouchard 
Robin Ashe   Ruth Richardson  Hilda Wardwell 
Guests Present: 
Sandy Darr   Terry Burke   Kathy Lovin 
Judy Collins   Renate Hood 
 
Thanks to all members present for your participation today.    
 
Karen Bamford, President, welcomed members to the meeting and thanked the 

Executive Committee for the work they did on the Solheim Cup.  (Special 
thanks from all of us to Karen for all the work she did to make the tournament 
a success.   That includes the making of the cakes and winners’ trinkets.)  

 
Treasurer’s Report, Janice White:  

Our beginning checkbook balance was $2,658.00.  The ending checkbook 
balance is $2,462.32.   The listing of “office expenses  $91.00,” was actually 
for the “Special Project” mentioned in the July 31, 2014, Monthly Meeting 
Minutes.  The project to be carried out by Louise Shindler and Kathy 
Anderson was a gift for Janice and Don White from BWGC.  Janice expressed 
hers and Don’s appreciation for all the expressions of encouragement they 
have received at this time. 
 
A copy of the Treasurer’s Report can be found in the Monthly Meeting 
Minutes notebook in the locker room. 

 
Secretary’s Report, Gwen Archambault: 

Headings of the minutes from the July 31, 2014 BWGC monthly meeting were 
read. 

 
Club Championship, Marilyn Rice: 

Marilyn announced the winners of the Club Championship Tournament: 

 Overall Champion:  Liz Coffin 

 Flight A Champion:  Judy Richard 

 Flight B Champion:  Gloria Attenweiler 

 Flight C Champion:  Claudette Amoroso. 
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President’s Cup, Robin Ashe: 
The final match of the President’s Cup Tournament will be played by Yukiko 
Bigney and Marilyn Rice.   

 
Rally for the Cure, Marilyn Hughes: 

Marilyn thanked BWGC for their participation in Rally for the Cure.  This 
tournament raised over $500.00 for cancer research and will be used in the 
state of Maine. 

 
WMSGA Tournament to be held at Muni, Vi Kemp: 

The WMSGA Tournament will be held at Muni on September 9th.  People are 
needed for the registration table.  More spotters for hole number 15 are 
needed.   
 
Kathy Anderson has all the food needed for breakfast.  She needed decaf and 
regular coffee from Dunkin’ Donuts.  Anne Pooler volunteered to bring 
regular coffee.  Sandi Bourgoin volunteered to bring decaf.    
 
Play will begin at 7:30 A.M.  

 
Tournament Chair, Claudette Amoroso, Upcoming Tournaments: 
 September 4th Stableford Tournament (Net) 

September 11th Two Best Balls ABCD Team set up (Net) 
September 18th Odd and Even (Net) 
September 25th Gross and Net.     

 
Plans for the Fall Meeting, Karen: 

Members voted to have the Fall Meeting at Traditions this year.  The original 
date was Thursday, October 2, 2014.  Gwen is to talk to Colin Gillies to see if 
we can change the date to Monday, October 6.   
 
Social hour will begin at 5:30.  Food will be ordered around 5:50.  The 
meeting will begin while food is being prepared.  The meeting will cease so 
that all may enjoy their meal.  The meeting will continue after the meal.   

 
Chip-ins, Carole Cook: 
 Chip-ins were given for July and August. 

 Marilyn Rice (2)  Anne Pooler (1) 
 Yukiko Bigney (3)  Vi Kemp (1) 
 Hilda Wardwell (2)  Marie MacMillan (1) 
 Brenda Crosby (1)  Marlene Viger (1) 
 Gwen Archambault (1) Louise Shindler (1) 

 
Letter of Appreciation, Karen: 

Karen read a letter thanking members of BWGC from Rachel LaPointe.  
Rachel expressed her thanks for the cards she has received from the ladies of 
BWGC and thanked Patti Martin for the food she has given at this time.  
Rachel hopes that she will be able to have lunch with us some Thursday in 
September. 
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Shirts from W. S. Emerson: 

The question concerning when the shirts ordered from W. S. Emerson would 
be arriving was raised.  Karen said that she would check on that.   

 
Winners from the Solheim Cup: 

Blue Thunder was the winning team this year.   
Winners of Closest to the pin: 

 Hole #3:  Yukiko Bigney, first; Liz Coffin, second 

 Hole #6:  Kathy Anderson, first; Sandy Darr, second 

 Hole #11: Kathy Lovin, first; Judy Collins, second 

 Hole #16: Brenda Crosby, first; Yukiko Bigney, second. 
  

Respectively submitted, 
 
Gwen Archambault, Secretary     


